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I am a lifelong Oregonian, parent and grandparent who worked in horticulture and agriculture.
I know that we face severe threats to our population and the ecosystems that support us.
Strong legislation to curb air, water and soil pollution must be created to have any hope of
addressing increasing carbon emissions.
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